
Question on Notice 
No. 746 

Asked on 16 September 2015 
 
 

MR LEAHY ASKED THE MINISTER FOR POLICE, FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES 
AND MINISTER FOR CORRECTIVE SERVICES (HON J MILLER)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister detail as at 30 June 2015 all capital works projects in the QPS Mount Isa 
District administered by the Police portfolio’s departments, agencies and associated 
entities which were identified as being (a) overdue, and/or (b) over budget, including a 
brief description as to why either (a) or (b) applies? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Camooweal Holding Cell upgrade project was included on the 2014-15 QPS Capital 
Works Program.  The completion date for works was June 2015. 
 
(1) I am advised that due to a delay during the construction stage, the works were 

completed in August 2015. 
 
(2) I am further advised the project is within budget. 
 
 


